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to the Coke County Food Pantry 
in Robert Lee.

Anyone that is interested in 
finding out what the group does 
to help enhance the lives of  the 
Robert Lee Care Center 
residents is welcome to attend.

The West Coke County 
Hospital District Board of  
Directors will meet on Tuesday, 
September 26, at 9:30 am.  The 
meeting will be held in their 
board room located at 722 
Washington in Robert Lee.

The Coke/Sterling FSA 
County Committee members 
and the NRCS/SWCD team 
will be honoring Michael Sturn, 
CED, for 45 years of  service to 

buying some of  the sweet and 
savory treats that will be 
available.

Bronte FFA will be selling 
lunch plates of  chicken 
spaghetti, bread, salad, and 
dessert.  The plates are being 
sold on a pre-sale basis and 
tickets are available from any 
Bronte FFA member.  Plates will 
be ready for pickup on Sunday, 
September 24, at 12 noon at the 
ag building at Bronte ISD.

On Monday, September 25, 
the monthly meeting of  the 
Friends of  the Robert Lee Care 
Center will be held at 10 am in 
the West Coke County Hospital 
District Board Room, next door 

The Coke County Retired 
Teachers Association will meet 
Monday, September 18 at First 
Baptist Church in Bronte at 12 
noon.  This is a Texas Retired 
Teacher Association local 
group, supportive for all retired 
public school employees and 
active teachers.  Everyone is 
encouraged to attend and enjoy 
a potluck.

Fort Chadbourne will be 
hosting “An Evening with Barry 
Corbin” on Saturday, 

September 16, at 6 pm.  Tickets 
include dinner, show, and a 
question and answer period with 
Barry after the show.  All 
proceeds benefit the Fort 
Chadbourne Foundation.

For more information, contact 
Fort Chadbourne at (325) 743-
2555 or (325) 743-2556.

Friends of  the Robert Lee 
Care Center will be having their 
annual Homecoming Bake Sale 
on Friday, September 22, at 9 
am at Robert Lee State Bank.  
Start planning now to let the 
Friends help with your 
homecoming festivities by 

agriculture on September 26 
from 2 pm to 4 pm.   Please 
come by and express your 
appreciation to Michael for the 
great service he has offered to 
our counties.  Refreshments will 
be served.  

The Coke County Youth 
Ministry is holding gatherings 
each Wednesday evening from 
5:30 pm until 7:30 pm at the 
Rec Hall in Robert Lee.  The 
event will include great food, 
amazing testimonies, uplifting 
praise and worship, 
transformational bible studies, 
and fun activities.

For more information, call/
text Amber Bosworth at (325) 
450-3005 or Inga Elliott at (325) 
453-1137.


